
Group Visits: 

A group of 86 students along with their teachers from St. Augustine’s Day School, Barrackpore visited the 

Sangrahalaya on May 11, 2018. After visiting the Sangrahalaya one of their teacher commented, “Good. But need 

improvement to bring some more models for the students. Sound and light effects require”. 

 

  

 

 

 

  


